
RIDING, TRAMELAN

RETIREMENT HOMES FOR
HORSES
Created by Hans Schwarz in 1958, the Foundation for the Horse is a

retirement home for horses, ponies and donkeys which it welcomes on

four different sites. A popular excursion destination, Le Roselet was

the first to open its doors, followed by Le Jeanbrenin, Maison Rouge

and Les Murs, the fourth home to open in October 2022. All four sites

can be visited freely. Le Roselet and Maison Rouge offer, in addition to

a guided tour on request for groups, a playground for children and the

possibility to eat.

OPENING HOURS
From 1 Jan 2025 to 31 Dec 2025
Monday - Sunday

08:00 - 17:00

GOOD TO KNOW
Unrestricted and free tours
Guided tours for groups and afternoon events; book in advance at the
office
The office is open from Monday to Friday: 8 a.m.-12 p.m. and 1 p.m.-5
p.m.
The restaurants at Le Roselet and Maison Rouge offer wheelchair access
and disabled toilets
The Foundation also breeds Franches-Montagnes horses
Visiting the site is a real chance to discover the horse at every stage of its
life

CONTACT

Fondation pour le cheval
Le Jeanbrenin
2720 Tramelan

+41 32 487 54 86
info@philippos.ch
philippos.ch
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